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I oppose this measure because it would hurt small businesses with more regulation 

when we are already regulated every year at least 2 times a year with inspections.  

This would also make it harder for us to find caregivers and would make the costs go 

up for our residents, who would ultimately hurt and have less options for care when 

they need it. 


